
 

 

 

 
 

Accelerated Reader of the 
Week 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Paige 
Shatwell who has made a 
concerted effort with her 
reading this week and has 
achieved 100% in 2 quizzes 
she has taken.  Well done, 
Paige! 

 
Sports’ Desk 

 
Congratulations to the year 7 
mixed football team who beat 
Rayner Stephens High School 
9 - 2 this week. 
Excellent debuts from Mikayel 
Newaz and Adam Berry who 
scored 4 goals. Man of the 
Match was Brandon Whendero 
who with Jacob Brooks and 
Amy Bailey were solid in 
defence.  
 

 
 

Parents in Partnership  
 

The next meeting will take 
place on Tuesday 7th 
November at 4.00pm, to 
discuss the Race Night.  
Everyone is welcome to come 
along and share ideas. 
 

 

 
 

Gardening Club 
 
Come and help create a wild 
garden outside the library 
every Friday, break and 
lunchtime.   

 
Mixed Martial Arts Club 

 

 
 
This brand new club led by Mr 
Fairhurst and Mr Campbell 
started this week. It will take 
place on Wednesdays from 
3pm - 4pm.  Everyone is 
welcome. 

 
Extra-Curricular Sport 

Timetable from 3pm – 4pm 
 
Monday  
Multi Sports: all years 
Boys’ Rugby: years 7 & 8 
Basketball: all years 
 
Tuesday 
Boys’ Football: year 7 
Aerobics & Fitness: all years 
 
Wednesday 
Girls’ Football: years 7 & 8 
Martial Arts: all years 
 
Thursday 
Boys’ Football: year 9 
Table Tennis: al years 

 
 

Linguist of the Week 
 

Dania Mussa has made great 
progress in French.  She 
participates well in lessons and 
is a natural linguist. 

 

 
 

A Night at the Races 
 

Everyone from the All Saints 
community is warmly invited 
to our Race Night on Friday 17 
November 2017.  
 
The event has been planned 
not only to raise funds for 
school but to provide our 
community with the chance to 
come together and enjoy a fun 
evening in good company! 
   
The event includes a hotpot, 
raffles, stand-up bingo as well 
lots of races if you fancy a 
flutter!   
 
Contributions of raffle prizes 
will be gratefully received.   
Anyone wishing to sponsor a 
horse (at £3 each) or a race 
(at £10 each) can do so by 
contacting the school office.  
Watch this space for details of 
how to buy tickets nearer the 
time. 
 

Twitter and Facebook 
 

Keep up with news as it 
happens via Twitter 
(@allsaintsccduk) and 
Facebook. 
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Year 11 Spanish students 
  
Create an account on 
Memrise.com 
Do the task your teacher set 
for you but also explore other 
courses. 
This is part of your 
independent work. 
Remember that if you 
download the app on your 
phone, you will look really cool 
as well as studying hard! 
 

Attendance Matters 
 

The latest 100% badge 
challenge runs from 6 
November until 15 December.  
Be in to win! 
 

Cake Sale 
  

Pupils will be holding a 
fundraising cake sale in the 
canteen during the last week 
of half term.  
 

Monday: Year 11 
Tuesday: Year 10 

Wednesday: Year 9 
Thursday: Year 8 

Friday: Year 7 
 

All support including donations 
of cakes welcome. 

 

Parents in Partnership 
50/50 Draw 

 
Congratulations to the Aldgate 
family who have won the prize 
for the October draw. For 
information about taking part 
in the 50/50 draw, please 
contact the school office. 


